
 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Village Planning Board was held November 20, 1997 at 7:30 PM in the 

Municipal Building. Present were: 

 

  Chairman   Eric D’Arcy 

  Members  Kim Mayhew, Rick Friend 

  Village Trustee William Foster 

  Absent   Ken Giblin, Ken Crown 

  Village Clerk  Mertie Pozzi 

 

Chairman D’Arcy called the meeting to order at 7:42 PM. 

 

Introduction of new members and review of business to be accomplished. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

  

UPDATE OF REWEY AVE. - Situation reviewed. Still waiting for right-of-way. 

 

SUBDIVISION REGULATIONS 

 

DIRECTORY SIGN – On hold until it is decided who would be on this sign. Will 

businesses be included? 

 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN – Rick to contact Elaine Jardine, Planning Director from the 

Economic Development and Planning. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

COMPLETION OF TROUT PONDS – Eric to contact Warren Harold. A survey project 

for the P.I.G. (People in Government) program through the school. 

 

BMX TRACK – Kim will work with the children and parents on pros and cons of the 

BMX tracks. 

 

ENTERTAINMENT – Eric to look into summer entertainment for the Village.  

Grant received from Tioga County Council on the Arts. 

 

Next meeting date is set for December 18, 1997 at 7:30 PM. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 9:26 PM by Friend, seconded by Mayhew. Carried.   

 

Mertie Pozzi 

Clerk-Treasurer   


